Dear Member
General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR)

| write, regarding the new General Data Protection Regulations, a new law that comes into
force on 25th May 2018.

To comply with the regulations, the Society must obtain consent so that we may share your
details via the Society website, Herdbook and any other Society administration as necessary.

To this end, | would be grateful if you would sign the form below and return to us in the s.a.e
provided. Alternatively, if you have the facilities to do so, you can also email the form back
to info@britishbluecattle.org If we do not receive the signed form, your membership details
and animal details will not be available under the Breedplan Animal Enquiry.

If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Many thanks for your co-operation,

Society Company Secretary

[ hereby give the British Blue Cattle Society my permission to share my details via the
Society website: -

Signed:

Print Name:

Address:

Prefix:

Date:



mailto:info@britishbluecattle.org

